July 20, 2023

To whom it may concern,

I, Kathie Glover Smith, one of the administrators of the Estate of Patricia N. Glover hereby authorize
Tricia Bristow and Brooks Bristow to obtain permits for the inspection of the property at 203 3 Street
Erwin, NC 28339.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 910-890-2549.
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Kathie Smith




July 21, 2023
Development Services

RE: 203 3" Street, Erwin, NC 28339

Dear Department Employees,

Please grant permits and inspections as needed to my sister, Tricia A. Bristow and brother-n-
law, Brooks M. Bristow for the address reference above.

They are purchasing the estate and the projected closing date is now August 2, 2023.
Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Joseph Glover



